
 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

Friday 4th September 

Welcome Back! 

It has been wonderful to welcome our children and      

families back to school.  All of the children have settled 

into their new  classes well and they have adapted to the 

new routines.  Behaviour around the school and in class 

has been excellent so well done to all of the pupils.  Thank 

you to parents and grandparents for following our new 

drop off and pick-up procedures too.  We greatly           

appreciate your support. 

A special welcome to our thirty new Reception pupils who 

are already thriving in school.   We also welcome ten    

children to other year groups and we hope they have    

thoroughly enjoyed their first days at Brereton. 

Snack 

From Monday 7.9.20 school will not be 

accepting cash for the children's 

snack.  The teacher will ask your child 

each morning at registration if they would like a slice of 

toast at snack time and this will be charged to their 

Parentpay account at a cost of 25p.  Children will only be 

able to buy one slice of toast and  we will not be offering 

other payable snacks/ drinks.  School will continue to pro-

vide free fruit for Key Stage 1.  

Water Bottles 

Please ensure your child has their 

water bottle in school every day.  

Water bottles are available to  

purchase from school for £1.50 

and paid for on ParentPay. 

Face Covering 

If you come into the school office, please wear a face mask 

Welcome Presentations 

All staff have put together welcome presentations .  These 

can be found on the class pages on our school website on 

Monday. 

Good Luck to Year 7 

We hope all of new Year 7 pupils have a fantastic start to 

their secondary school life.  We will be thinking of you all! 

 

 


